
From: Russ Crane
To: mike.sblafco@gmail.com
Subject: Lakeview Subdivision CSD
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2024 5:23:08 PM

Dear Mr. Prater, and LAFCO Board Members,

We own parcel number 23 in the Lakeview Subdivision in Lompoc, CA.
We are in support of our Santa Rita Hills CSD receiving the proposed Sphere of
Influence (SOI), so it can build the MOA road, and provide easier, safer, and County approved
access to our property. 

Thank you for your support in this much needed change that we've been working on for many
years.

Russell Crane
Christa Crane
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